
Grace Family Fun Night
Friday, June 21, 5-7 PM — Front of Church
Stay connected this summer as a family by joining Grace for 
a Family Fun Night. It’s a great way to kick off your weekend 
and it’s FREE! We’ll have inflatables as well as sno cones and 
popcorn to tide you over until dinner. For more information or 
to help volunteer during this time contact Jonathan Welch at 
jwelch@gracepres.org. WELCOME

to Grace Presbyterian Church (PCA)

June 16, 2019

GRACE PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH (PCA)
(309) 693-3641

8607 STATE ROUTE 91   |   PEORIA IL 61615  |   WWW.GRACEPRES.ORG
Sunday Services 8:30 & 11 a.m. Sunday School for all ages 9:45 a.m.

Cecelia Heineman - June 5, 2019. Wife of Jerry, mother of 
Brenda (Gene) Garrison, Deborah Nicholson, Jolene Noll, 
Lisa Brown and Karen Bell.

Please be in prayer for the family members of our 
brothers and sisters who have gone 

home to be with the Lord.

IN REMEMBRANCE

STEWARDSHIP/GIVING UPDATE MONTH ENDING MAY 2019

We invite everyone who calls Grace Church home to enter into a lifestyle of generous 
giving!  Your gifts make ministry here, and around the world, possible.

Giving to Church Ministries (Fiscal Year-to-Date)
What We Planned What We Gave Ahead/(Behind)

$2,042,000 ($71,619)$1,970,381 

Missions Giving (10% of Church Ministries Donations)
What We Planned What We Set Aside Ahead/(Behind)

$204,200 ($7,162)$197,038 

(Additional Missions Offerings)
What We Planned What We Gave Ahead/(Behind)

$105,818 $5 $105,823 

Monthly Mortgage Update
As of May 1 As of June 1 Amount Reduced

$436,155.96 $381,729.56 $54,426.40 

NOTE: You may give to the church mortgage by indicating “Church Mortgage” on your 
donation.  

REMEMBER GRACE: We are thankful to all those who remember Grace Church in their 
will and estate planning. We thank God for your legacy of love!



GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS

Baptism Class
June 23, 9:45 AM — Lounge
Join us to learn about the meaning 
of baptism, who should be baptized, 
and how to arrange baptism for you 
or your children. Register at 
www.gracepres.org/membership.

Celebrating the Lord’s Supper
When we partake of the Lord’s 
Supper, we look to the past to Christ’s 
death, to the present to the spiritual 
nourishment we receive from Him, 
and to the future to the heavenly 

banquet we will enjoy with Him. We will celebrate communion 
next Sunday, June 23, and then on Aug 25, Oct 27, and Dec 22.

Thank You Bransons!
Join us in the worship services on 
June 23 in thanking Austin Branson 
for his leadership and service in 
our Junior High Ministry and YAMS 
groups. Austin will be leaving his 

ministry at Grace in order to step into a new pastoral position 
in Wisconsin. We want to thank Austin and his family by 
donating to a love offering for the Bransons. Place your gift in 
the Sunday offering or mail your gift to the church. Donations 
may be made out to Grace by June 30, but please mark your 
gift as “Love Offering Bransons.” In addition, please write 
a thank-you card for the Bransons. You may put it into the 
marked basket today and June 23 at the Welcome Center in 
the Atrium. 

ORDER OF SERVICE
June 16, 2019

PRAISES AND CONFESSIONS

ASSURANCES OF GRACE

WELCOME

PRAYERS AND THANKSGIVING

GRACE FROM GOD’S WORD

“The Rewards of God”
Pastor Paul Utnage

Matthew 10:42, Page 815 in the Grace Bible

BLESSING FOR GOD’S MISSION

Rough Cut Men Conference
Friday and Saturday, June 28-29
Man in the Mirror, War Room Men, and Men of Aim have 
partnered up to bring this conference to Grace. Come hear 
David Dusek talk about the value of brotherhood with other 
Rough Cut men. Go to www.menofaim.org/RCM for details 
and to sign up. 

55 & Beyond Fellowship Gospel Lunch Cruise 
With The Kramers
Thursday, July 18, Noon
Please join those 55 years of age and beyond for a gospel 
music lunch cruise on The Spirit of Peoria with The Kramers. 
Sign up in the Atrium, across from the Cafe, today and the 
next two Sundays. Last day to sign up is Today. Cost is $42 
per person. Contact Marty Layer at ML2564@gmail.com.

What A Success!
Thank you for helping make our VBS a successful week, 
whether you attended, helped, or prayed!  Our average daily 
attendance was the highest it has been in over 10 years.  
Praise God for the new professions of faith and rededications 
to Christ. 

SERMON NOTES
Today’s sermon outline has been translated into multiple languages  

and is available at the Welcome Center.

CHILDREN

ADULTS


